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 Dare to be… 

 
Options Forms will be made available following our ‘Beyond Year 9’ event on 

Thursday 18 January, and we look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible 
to join us for this.  
 
Research indicates that active parental support significantly enhances posit ive 
outcomes for students; we would like to share possible ways for you to do this for 
maximum impact. Please could you indicate via the following online form if you plan 
to attend this evening so we can have an idea of numbers. The link is 
https://forms.office.com/e/F59NTxALC2  
 
Have a wonderful Christmas break. We look forward to seeing you in the new year. 

 
 
Shelley Godfrey 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/F59NTxALC2

